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Classroom News

The last month of the school 
year has already approached us!  
It has been a wonderful year in 
Prenursery Class.

Out theme for the month of 
June will be all about “Summer 
Time” and “Ramadan”.

We will  have fun singing songs, 
reading stories and making crafts  
to help reinforce our new 
themes.

I wish you all a safe and 
fantastic summer vacation.

Have a Blessed Ramadan.

Twinkle little stars:



Shapes, Colors & 
Numbers 

Happy Birthday to:
Mohamed Ahmed 
Ali A.Adheem

Songs & Nursery Rhymes

Reminders

♪ Oh Mr Sun.

♪ Bubble songs.

♪ Ice cream song.

♪ Well known nursery rhymes.

Ahlia Preschool encourages healthy 
snacks. 

Send water to school with your child 
daily.

Please send a spare set of clothes 
for your child to be kept in school.

I would like to ask you to cut your 
child’s fingernails regularly for the 
safety of your child and others.


